
 

 

Date: 09 February 2024 
 

 

Re: CANCELLATION OF RFP301/2023: THE APPOINTMENT OF A TURNKEY CONTRACTOR 

FOR THE DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION OF THE ROOIWAL WASTE-WATER TREATMENT 

WORKS – MECHANICAL & ELECTRICAL WORKS) 

 

Dear Bidder, 

 

Kindly be advised the DBSA has taken a decision to cancel the abovementioned tender due to no 

acceptable bids having been received. 

 

Kindly note that the DBSA will be re-advertising this tender. The DBSA apologises for any 

inconvenience caused. Queries may be directed to Qetelo Mpanza on qeteloscm@dbsa.org  

 

The Development Bank of Southern Africa (DBSA) appreciates your interest in this tender.  We 

encourage you to continuously participate in future Tender invites that the Bank advertises on an 

ongoing basis. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

___________________________ 

MOHAMED GANCHI 

HEAD: SUPPLY CHAIN MANAGEMENT  

 

Date: ________________ 

 

mailto:qeteloscm@dbsa.org

